
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 6, 2024 
 
Honorable Mayor, City Council, and Mr. Roberts: 
 
Norfolk Run Club was established seven years ago by a couple of friends who simply wanted to 
bring people together to run and socialize. Since then, it’s evolved into a space where folks from 
all over Hampton Roads, and even drop-ins from out of town, come together weekly to run with 
over sixty other runners on a Wednesday night. Our core purpose is to welcome people of all 
walks of life to start their journey of getting active outside and empowering one another to start 
their running journey within our Norfolk community.  
 
NFKRC, along with many other civic leagues across the city, is well aligned with the Lambert’s 
Point City Park campaign and backs its vision for the new Norfolk Parks & Recreation managed 
by City Park on the former Lambert’s Point Golf Course.  
 
We fully endorse any initiatives that promote health and wellness, and we strongly believe that 
the new Parks & Recreation project will be a great investment for the longevity of getting 
people outside and active.  
 
We hope to see positive movement in this initiative. Should you need any additional 
information, please feel free to reach out.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Amanda Pearson 
Norfolk Run Club 
President 
nfkrunclub@gmail.com  
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